Dear Parents/Carers,
[bookmark: _GoBack]This is a very worrying time and we would like to thank you for working with us in an attempt to keep children, staff and the wider community safe. We are glad that the vast majority of you are able to keep your children safe at home. This will be an unusual time for the children but they are very young and when this time passes, they will only remember the fun they have had at home with their families.
We remain hopeful that it will be safe for us all to return to Nursery sooner rather than later but in the meantime we will be keeping in touch via Teacher2Parents. We will also be uploading ideas, resources and videos onto the school website to keep children busy.
Do keep in touch, we would love to hear from the children about what they have been up to. Please tell them that Mrs Mason, Miss Heads, Mrs Waller and Mrs Heason will be thinking about them every day. We will be wondering what games they are playing and stories they are listening to. Please copy both teachers in to any correspondence helen.mason@ntlp.org.uk Laura.heads@ntlp.org.uk .
Take good care of each other.
Best wishes
The Nursery Team

